
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: Thursday 16th February, 2023 

To: All Affiliates and Referee Coordinators  

From: Nathan Loveday - Events Coordinator 

Subject: 2023 JSC Southern Change to Playing Conditions 

 
Good Afternoon All, 
 

As advised to all affiliates on February 10, the NSWTA has been monitoring the predictions of extreme 

weather conditions for this weekend's Junior State Cup, Southern Conference. This communication also 

advised the risk mitigation strategies for the health and safety of all participants and referees. 

Following discussions with NSW Health in the past 24 hours and current forecasts, a decision has been 

made that ALL ROUND GAMES will now be two halves of 11.30 min with a 2-minute break. A decision 

on the format for the finals series will be determined during the course of the weekend. 

We also want to reiterate further the advice provided to Affiliates on February 10 that postponement of 

games into the evening is a real possibility. 

 
Regards,  
 

Nathan Loveday 
Event Coordinator 


